CPC2018-0658
Attachment 3

Calgary Heritage Authority’s Submission

June 15, 2018

Adam Sheahan

Centre West | Community Planning
Planning & Development

P.0. Box 2100, Stn. M, #8075
Calgary, AB T2P 2M5

Dear Mr. Sheahan:

Subject: Barron Building LOC2018-0113 & DP2018-1591

Thank-you for taking the time to attend our most recent board meeting on Friday June 8 to give us
an update on the development plans for the Barron Building.

The Calgary Heritage Authority (CHA) would like to provide comments on the above noted
applications.

We are pleased to see that the east facade of the Barron Building will no longer be covered up as
was proposed in the original plans. We would encourage the site owner to incorporate some
commemorative sighage into the public areas of the building and on the street.

We are also pleased to see that the Bank of Montreal (built ¢. 1954) will be retained.

Overall, we are very happy to see this project taking a sympathetic approach to maintaining the
exterior of the building and its significance to the oil boom in Calgary.

Josh Traptow

Executive Director
Calgary Heritage Authority

Sincerely,

Cc: Erin Van Wijk, Heritage Planner
Ken Toews, Strategic Group
Vincent Dods, Gibbs Gage Architects
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